Dawn Huntlex

From: Michael Noah <mike.noah@outlook.com>

Sent: Tuesday, February 23, 2021 1:36 PM

To: House Innovation, Internet and Technology Committee
Subject: Michael Noah Jr, H5148, Support

| support the bill to help develop a coherent plan for statewide access and to make internet service providers

accountable would be helpful. | pay a good amount of money to have unreliable internet speeds especially since | live on
East Main Rd.



